
 

IMPORTANT Safety Information 

 

 

 

Student Arrival Times: 

Due to safety concerns, students are not to be dropped off earlier than the school buildings open due to no student 

supervision.  Doors will be locked, and students will not be permitted inside the buildings until the following times: 

 

 Reynolds Jr.-Sr. High School – Doors Open for Student Arrivals at 7:20 AM 

 Reynolds Elementary School -  Doors Open for Student Arrivals at 8:30 AM 

 

Secondary Student Drop-off / Pick-up Designation: 

Due to safety concerns, students being dropped off at the beginning of the day and/or picked up at the end of the day 

at Reynolds Jr.-Sr. High School are to be picked up near the gymnasium in the Crestview Drive parking lot.  Cars are 

not permitted to wait among the buses parked along the front of the high school.   

 

YMCA Elementary Before and After School Program: 

The YMCA operates a Before and After School Program at the Reynolds Elementary School for families needing to 

drop their children off earlier (beginning at 6:30 AM) and/or pick them up later than normal school hours (ending at 

6 PM).  For further information and costs, please see the YMCA flyer on the district website or call Mr. Brian 

Johnson at 724-815-7994 or 724-646-5618.  

 

School safety is our number one concern at Reynolds School District, 

and your cooperation in helping to keep our students safe is appreciated. 

 

 

John Sibeto 
John Sibeto 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


